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Mr. Alan Chua

APAC Head of Junior Talent
Bank of America

“Hong Kong Federation of Business Students (HKFBS) was established in 1985. Since then, it has

become an integral part of the business landscape by nurturing business undergraduates through
the wide range of activities it organizes. As such, it is an honour and privilege to collaborate with
HKEFBS. This brings me tremendous joy and immense satisfaction as I get the opportunity to
interact with bright future talent and it is undoubtedly wonderful to see the next generation taking

an active role in shaping the economy.

This year, we jointly organize Bank of America Business Administration Paper 2022 on the topic of
“Future Green Talent”. This is an important issue that is worth focusing on and we are extremely
pleased to facilitate the discussion on a wider scale. The past few years have been different and
unquestionably created a new norm in terms of working arrangements. Therefore, we are thrilled
to host this event in our office physically and we look forward to meeting up and networking with

students then.

In conclusion, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to HKFBS for its achievements
and its impact on business undergraduates. I am confident that HKFBS will continue to grow and

thrive in the years to come, and I look forward to seeing all that it will achieve in the future”
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Dr. Jacky Tang

Managing Director
Goldman Sachs

“It is applaudable for Hong Kong Federation of Business Students’ dedication to connecting and
bringing together over 20,000 future business leaders from 10 local business schools in Hong Kong.
HKFBS has been doing a phenomenal job to prepare these future pillars with the skills they need

to thrive in this ever-changing business world.

I am grateful that I have been the mentor of HKFBS Mentorship Programme over the past few
years. Through interacting with my mentees, I saw their energy, ambition, and determination to

become successful business leaders.

With Hong Kong being an international financial hub, we need more future business leaders and
talents to maintain our competitive edge and the international status as one of the best places to

work and do business.

In today’s dynamic business environment, the role of HKFBS has become increasingly important.
HKFBS provides the platform, resources, and network for polish business undergraduates. I
strongly encourage all of you to participate and learn from the activities HKFBS organized. I
reckon this would be in the interest of your career development and help contribute to the develop-

ment of Hong Kong.

I wish every success to HKFBS in its future endeavours and I look forward to working closely with

you and your members over the coming year ahead”
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